

HouseholdID Date

Barcode Firstname Lastname Address 1 Address 2 Suburb State Postcode

Dear FirstName,

I would like to thank you and your household for your ongoing support for the HILDA study. To us, you are irreplaceable and contribute immensely to the continued success of this study.

This year we are focusing on the issues that are significant during, and in planning for, various life stages such as retirement, planning a family and forming relationships. As such, we trust you will find the questions interesting and relevant to you.

Your time is valued immensely by all involved in the study, including project staff, researchers, academics and policy makers. I hope you will take the time to share your views and experiences with us this year, when one of our Living In Australia interviewers contacts you in the next few weeks. As always, the information you provide is completely confidential.

Please find enclosed the latest *Living in Australia* newsletter which includes:

- a message from Australia's Governor General, her Excellency Quentin Bryce;
- interesting articles and results from previous years;
- information on what is new for the study this year;
- a reminder of our \$30 gift for your valued and continued participation.

Should you wish to contact us for any reason we would be happy to hear from you. Our contact details can be found below and in the enclosed Newsletter. Also, details of how you can request an interpreter are provided on the back of this letter.

We hope that you enjoy being part of this vital study in 2011.

Yours sincerely

Athina Katiforis **Project Director** 

Roy Morgan Research



If you have any queries about the *Living in Australia* study or you would like to request an interpreter, please phone 1800 656 670.

Εάν έχετε οιαδήποτε απορία σχετικά με τη μελέτη Living in Australia (Ζώντας στην Αυστραλία) ή εάν επιθυμείτε να ζητήσετε διερμηνέα, παρακαλώ καλέστε στο τηλέφωνο 1800 656 670.

Per eventuali domande sullo studio *Living in Australia (Vita in Australia)* o per richiedere un interprete, telefonare al numero 1800 656 670.

Si usted desea realizar algún tipo de consulta acerca del estudio *Living in Australia* (*La Vida en Australia*) o desea solicitar los servicios de un intérprete, sírvase comunicarse al 1800 656 670.

Nếu quí vị có bất kỳ câu hỏi nào hoặc quí vị muốn yêu cầu có người phiên dịch, vui lòng gọi 1800 656 670.

Ako ima te pitanje o studiju Living in Australia (Żivot u Australji) ili vam treba prevodilac, zovi te na broj 1800 656 670.

如有任何咨询或需要传译员时,请您打电话1800 656 670。

Jeżeli masz pytania o nauce Living in Australia (Życie w Australii) albo chcesz poprosić tłumacza, prosze przedzwon do nas na 1800 656 670.

إن كانت لديك اية استفهامات حول دراسة المعيشة في استراليا أو كنت بحاجة الى مترجم، الرجاء اتصل بهاتف 1800656670.